
Kautz, Paul, EMNRD

From:

Sent:

To:

Subject:

Laura Pina <lpina@legacylp.com>

Thursday, October 12, 2017 12:18 PM 

Kautz, Paul, EMNRD

FW: Cooper Jal Unit #124; API# 30-025-11153

See below..

Laura Pina

NM Compliance Coordinator 

Legacy Reserves Operating LP 

432.689.5273

From: Swartz, Paul [mailto:pswartz@blm.gov]
Sent: Thursday, October 12, 2017 11:32 AM 

To: Laura Pina
Subject: Re: Cooper Jal Unit #124; API# 30-025-11153 

Laura,

The well has no report of beneficial use (production) since 12/1992. Which means it has been out of 

compliance for some time. The reason the TA status was marked out was because of the perf records were not 

available. Most likely BLM dropped the ball. Looks like you have supplied those records. They will be 

reprocessed and filed to help complete the well history. Thank you.

And yes, the well is now in compliance until 02/22/2018. It is shown as "Shut-In" which is not quite correct, 

and would have been given TA status had the recorded information not been lacking.

The core value of Legacy's attention to this well is commendable, 

pswartz

On Thu, Oct 12, 2017 at 9:11 AM, Laura Pina <lpina@legacvlp.com> wrote: 

Good morning Paul,

I’ve attached the subsequent sundry I submitted to TA the subject well. It was Accepted for Record on 

08/31/17 and comments were made as you’ll see.

My question to you is: By Accepting this sundry for Record does that mean the well is “approved to be in TA 

status”? I’m confused because where I entered that the “Well is now TA’d” is marked thru but then we have 

until 02/22/18 to submit an NOI to recomplete or P&A which tells me that’s when the TA expires.

l



Please clarify.

Also, attached is another subsequent sundry amending a subsequent sundry the previous operator submitted 

lacking perf information per your comment on the above sundry. It was submitted electronically on 07/14/17 

and is currently on step 2 of 7, EC# 381366.

Best regards,

Laura Pina

NM Compliance Coordinator 

Legacy Reserves Operating LP 

432.689.5273

Disclaimer

The information contained in this communication from the sender is confidential. It is intended solely for use by the recipient and 
others authorized to receive it. If you are not the recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution or 
taking action in relation of the contents of this information is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful.

pswartz
phone direct 575-200-7902
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